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10th June 2024 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Open Afternoon 
  
We would like to invite you into school for an ‘Open Afternoon’ on Wednesday 26th June from 
2:00pm – 3:00pm. 
You are invited to come in to school to work with your child in their class where you can 
participate in their learning.  
  
During the afternoon, there will be a French Café in the school hall and some of our children will 
be serving refreshments. If you have more than one class to visit, we recommend sharing your 
time between classrooms. Please do get involved with the learning alongside your child! 
 
There will also be some new school uniform available for purchase in the hall on the same 
afternoon.  
  
The afternoon will end at 3.00pm, after which parents will exit through the office and head round 
to the playground to collect their children while classes tidy and prepare for the end of the day. 
Please collect your child/ren as usual from the usual location at the usual time.  

  
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Hautenne 
Acting Head Teacher 
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